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Assault with a Deadly Weapon 

 

On 05/26/24, the Paso Robles Police Department received a report of a 

male seeking medical treatment for a gunshot wound at a local hospital. 

Despite the victim's reluctance to provide a statement, information from 

family members placed him in the vicinity of 34th St. and Spring St. 

Subsequent investigation led officers to evidence suggesting the shooting 

likely occurred at an apartment in the 3500 block of Spring St. A search 

warrant was executed, and further evidence was located within the 

residence, including a loaded firearm.  A female and two males were taken 

into custody.  

 

The case remains under investigation. Anyone with information is urged to 

contact the Paso Robles Police Department.  
 
 

 

Media Contact:  Sergeant Michael Rickerd 

Phone:     805-237-6464   

Email:                 mrickerd@prcity.com 

 

 
 

 


